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01 March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Online safety training 
 
In this ever changing online world, where children are accessing devices before they start 

school and technology is moving rapidly, it is even more important to keep our children safe.  

To help keep parents and carers informed of current trends and dangers, we have organised 

online safety training for everyone this week.  Please see the attached document for full 

information about what is covered.   

 Accessing the sessions: 

Please find below the links to provide immediate access to the sessions. Once the attendee’s 

details are entered, the session will start immediately. The session will be live until 7 March.  

 

Parents awareness: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/4013792899062847500  

  Important information: 

 Both sessions are 1 hour in duration, without breaks.  
 Once the session starts you can pause / fast forward and rewind – by using the 

control panel at the bottom of the screen. 
 All forms of digital devices can be used to access the sessions. 

  

Yours sincerely, 
  

Mr Friend 

Deputy Headteacher Woodpecker Hall Academy/Cuckoo Hall Academy 
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